May 9, 2022

The Rich Township Board met at the Township Hall. The meeting was called to order by
Supervisor Scheuer at 6 pm. We recited the Pledge of Allegiance.

Members Present: Chittick-Harvey, Curell, Running, Scheuer. Members Absent: Mohr.

Visitors: Cliff & Sara Goffar, John Hare, Mathew Bennett, Chris & Robin Garcia, Joan
Knowlton.

Motion by Chittick-Harvey, supported by Curell to approve the agenda. MOTION
CARRIED.

Motion by Curell, supported by Chittick-Harvey to accept into record the minutes of the
April meeting as drafted. MOTION CARRIED.

Motion by Chittick-Harvey, supported by Scheuer to accept into record the Treasurers’
Report as presented. MOTION CARRIED.

Motion by Chittick-Harvey, supported by Curell, to pay monthly bills from the General
Fund, $11,235.29 with checks numbered 13724 through 13739; from the Cemetery Fund,
$1227.90 with checks numbered 1177-1180, and from the Mosquito Account $15,500.00 with
check number 1085. MOTION CARRIED.

There was discussion about township hall alterations.

There was one zoning permit issued since the last meeting, to Adam and Lori Krom 128
Murphy Lake Road 018-018-004-00 for a 32’ x 31’ 1559 square foot single family dwelling.

Public comments were received regarding storage containers, drain cleanout, and fire
runs.

Motion by Curell, supported by Chittick-Harvey to adjourn. Meeting adjourned at 6:52
pm.

Pamela Running, Clerk David Scheuer, Supervisor



